
Prayer Items 

1. Please pray for the 2022 Board -- especially for those who are new or starting a 
new role: Ruth Chan (Secretary), Peggy Chan (General Services), and Larry Liu 
(Worship).  Pray that God will bless the Board with his unity, wisdom and strength 
throughout the coming year. 

2. Please pray for those in our Youth Group who are in college, that God will bless, 
protect and encourage them in every way, and provide good Christian fellowship 
for them. Pray, as well, for all students and teachers as we enter this new year. 

3. Please pray especially for Pastor Achara's Khaolak Christian School project in 
Thailand.  Pray that God will help the school quickly work through governmental 
bureacratic obstacles in time to open soon. 

4. We praise God for Pastor Lee's steady recovery.  Please continue to pray for 
stable blood pressure and that he will continue to recover and regain his strength.  
Pray also for Shimu Joyce as she comes alongside Pastor Lee in his recovery. 

5. Please pray for all of our church's Life Groups, Bible Studies and ministries. Pray 
for wisdom, strength and creativity as we begin this New Year, still affected by the 
pandemic. 

6. Please pray for the Care Ministry of our church! As we continue into 2022, there 
are many opportunities for brothers and sisters to show more care for newcomers 
and also for those who have not been regularly joining in fellowship.  Pray that 
we'll grow in care for one another, be inspired to love, and that we'll encourage 
one another toward living out the life of Christ. 

7. Please continue to pray for the UConn ministry. May God bless the new students 
in school and in belief, move more co-works to serve together. Pray for the job 
search of those student co-workers. 

8. Please pray for those who are currently looking for jobs and those who are feeling 
the pressure of financial challenges. Pray that these brothers and sisters will come 
before God to seek His comfort and wisdom. 

9. Please pray for all the various missionaries and missions endeavors we support, 
including the UConn outreach, Pastor Achara and her work with the Thai School 
in Khaolak, Pastor Rebecca Mao and COCM in England/Europe, Dann and 
Tammy Johnson with Envision in Atlanta, and Bob and Molly and their family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Love One Another 

威 郡 華 人 宣 道 會 

Chinese Alliance Church of Westchester 

59 Glen Avenue, Port Chester, NY 10573 

(914) 937-8931 www.cacw.org 

 Chinese Pastor:   Shyhyann Lee 李士彦牧師 

English Pastor: Alan Rathe Youth Pastor: Pablo Garcia 

中文主日崇拜 上午十時 

English Worship 11:30 AM 

Love One Another 



Chinese Alliance Church of Westchester 
English Worship Service 

 

January 30th, 2022, 11:30 a.m 

 
Psalm 84:1, 2, 4 

 
1 How lovely is your dwelling place, Lord Almighty!2 My soul yearns, even faints, 
for the courts of the Lord;my heart and my flesh cry out for the living God.4 
Blessed are those who dwell in your house; they are ever praising you. 

***  

➢ GATHERING TOGETHER IN GOD’s PRESENCE 

❖  Call to Worship (Psalm 84:1, 2, 4) 

❖  Praise and Worship in Song 

❖  Pastoral Prayer 

❖  Greeting One Another 

  
➢ HEARING AND CELEBRATING GOD’S WORD 

❖  Message - I Want to Know What Love Is (Pastor Alan) 

❖  Scripture Reading (John 17:5, 22-26) 

  

➢ RESPONDING WITH THANKSGIVING 

❖  Song of Response 

❖  Prayer for Tithes and Offerings 

  
➢ BEING SENT TO LOVE AND SERVE 

❖  Community Life 

❖  Benediction 

 

 

 

 

*** 

Theme verse for January, 2022 

Hebrews 3:13 
But encourage one another daily, as long as it is called “Today,” so that none 

of you may be hardened by sin’s deceitfulness. 

1. We welcome everyone to worship God with us online this morning.  May peace 
be with you and your family. 

2. We praise God for last Sunday's Members Meeting, as well as this week's online 
voting process.  We are delighted to announce that both the candidates (Ruth 
Chan for Secretary, Larry Liu for Worship, and Peggy Chen for General Services) 
and the budget passed.  We praise God for his faithfulness to and through his 
people. 

3. We continue to be concerned and praying for your health.  If you should discover 
that you are COVID positive within 2 weeks of having attended any of our church 
gatherings, we ask you to please inform one of our pastors or Board members 
immediately.  (We are glad to keep your name confidential, but want to take 
appropriate measures on our end.)  We ask that anyone who was informed that 
they might be exposed to anyone who tested positive to monitor their symptoms 
and inform the Pastors before attending the service. Please stay home if you show 
the slightest of symptoms. As always, please remember to wear a mask in 
common areas and practice social distancing when possible."Thank you! 

4. 2022 Lunar New Year Gospel Rally will be held on Saturday, 2/5 at 7:30pm via 
Zoom. Details are being planned. Save the date so that you can attend this 
evangelistic meeting. Please start praying for gospel friends and ask the Holy 
Spirit to lead them to the evangelistic meeting. This year's speaker is Pastor 
Huang Zijia, who is well known among Chinese churches. Please join us to pray 
for this event every Sat at 8.30am till Feb 5. We need your support! 

5. The Friday Night English Bible Study (EBS) has begun studying the Book of 
Hebrews section by section. Through this study, we will understand the sufficiency 
and superiority of Christ. Everyone is welcome. EBS meets via Zoom at 7:45 on 
Friday evening. For more information, please contact 
cacwbiblestudy@gmail.com. 

6. Many thanks to all who helped with putting together new furniture for children's 
classrooms and moving items back into the Fellowship Hall. We accomplished 
quite a bit. We still need help this Sunday to put together reminder new furniture, 
sort children's materials and put items back into the classrooms. We are going to 
do this right after Chinese service from 11:20-12:45. Please come and help, and 
stay however long you can. Many thanks for all your help and prayers! The 
children can't wait to meet in the newly renovated classrooms! 

 

Church Prayer, Fellowship & Sunday School 

Weekly church prayer: every Wed at 8pm via Zoom. Contact 

pastoralan@cacw.org, pastorlee@cacw.org or pastorpablo@cacw.org for details.  

English Adult Sunday School is beginning a new study by Dr Tony Evans called 

“Kingdom Heroes”. We’d learn about how to walk in faith from the heroes of faith 

in the Bible.  Please join us!  Every Sun 10:00am via Zoom & in person. All are 

welcome! Contact: Jane Chan (janewc@gmail.com) 

English Bible Study Fellowship is beginning to deep dive into the Book of 

Hebrews via Zoom every Fri at 7:45pm. Contact: cacwbiblestudy@yahoo.com 

Saturday Youth Fellowship: Junior & Senior High - Every Sat at 5pm. Contact: 

Pastor Pablo (pastorpablo@cacw.org) 

 

Announcements 


